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Berry, Joshua

From: Gregg Mierka <ribatterya@verizon.net>
Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2020 1:07 PM
To: Berry, Joshua
Subject: CRANSTON CEMETERY C0MMISSION MULLIGANS DECISION---G MIERKA

Hi Joshua: 
 
As Chairman of the Cranston Historical Cemeteries Commission I am getting back to you as requested concerning the 
proposed Mulligan's Island project, as it effects and impacts the status of the historic cemetery at the location.  Thank you 
for doing your best to keep CHCC informed during the process.  After lengthy discussions and extensive research 
concerning the cemetery at the location, CHCC has voted to oppose moving and/or changing the status of the cemetery in 
any way.  You should know that no one person on the commission has the authority to express the position of CHCC 
without a vote by all members of the commission.  Therefore by vote it is the collective majority decision of CHCC to 
appose moving the cemetery, because CHCC Commissioners believe the history of the cemetery must remain in tact as 
is for the future.  I hope you are getting through all the problems of the virus in good shape my friend. Please stay safe 
and keep me posted about the Mulligan's Island project as things continue.  Thank you again for including CHCC in this 
matter. 
 
Gregg A. Mierka, Chairman 
Cranston Historical Cemeteries Commission 
944-9226 


